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Upcoming Events/ 

Diary Dates 

    Awards Ceremony 

The Year 6 ceremony is on 

Tuesday 24th July 9:00am – 

10:00am. Parents are 

welcome to attend.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is the final newsletter before the end of the term. We would like 

to take the opportunity to wish all of our children and their families, 

the happiest of Summer holidays and say thank you for all of your 

support throughout 2017- 18. 

Reading 

92%  

Grammar, 

Spelling and 

Punctuation

97% 

Writing 

92% 

Maths 

97% 

Well done to all children in Year 2 

and Year 6 who completed their 

SATs this term. They have worked 

incredibly hard and we are all 

extremely proud of everyone. 

 

SATs 

Below are the results of our KS2 outcomes and indicate the % of our 

year 6 children that achieved the expected standard. As a 

comparison, national averages are below. Well done Blakehill!   

National 

75% 

National 

78% 

National  

78% 

 

 

National 

76% 

For more information and KS1 and KS2 outcomes, please see our school website – Useful information 

section 

School news 

We are pleased to 

announce that during 

the summer holidays, 

Miss Lea will be 

getting married. We 

would like to wish her 

all the very best of 

happiness to both her 

and her husband to 

be Marc. When she 

returns to school in 

September, she will be 

Mrs Roberts and her 

class will be 3Ro. 

On behalf of staff and 

Governors, we would 

like to wish good luck 

and farewell to Mrs 

Jacobs, Mr Harding 

and Mr Lowe who will 

all be following new 

career paths from 

September. Much 

love to you all! 

 

 

 

 



   

  

A fabulous effort by 5R who have won the 

attendance trophy twice with 94.3% and 

98%. 

A super well done to Phoebe Hildreth (5R) who 

won the weekly 100% draw this week  

The weekly draw is having a great impact on 

attendance.  Well done all! 

2017-18 there were 42 pupils who 

achieved 100% attendance for 

the whole year! Well done to 

those children who will all receive 

a certificate in the Award’s 

Ceremony on Tuesday and an ice 

cream.  

Last year 37 

pupils achieved 

100% 

Blakehill Primary School - Young Author 

Well done to Taylor Townend (4J) who is  

 the overall winner of the Bradford Festival 

 of Literature writing competition. This girl 

 is certainly going places in the world of  

writing ….you saw her here first!  

 

Whole school 

Attendance 

2017-18 

96% 

Polite reminder: 

The main gates to school are open from 8:15am 



       

 

 

 
         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

Year 6’s fabulous production of The Greatest Showman  

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

Year 6 

Prom Night 



 

Happy holidays everyone! 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Well done to the following children who received celebration certificates in assembly on Monday 16th July  

 

 

  

RD    Henry Haxby  

RG    Lily Pearson  

1W   Ella Horn and Makean Hutchinson 

1P    Isabelle Skillicorn 

2S    George Archer 

2P     Isla Townend 

3R    Harvey Boult 

3H     Noah Firth 

4J   Riley Bell 

4L    Ehizojie Iyoha Imadojemu 

5R    The whole class, Taylor Blackmore-Ryan and 

Isabelle Ellis  

5L   Archie Brooksbank 

6R    The whole class and Abbie Lennon 

6G   The whole class  

                                                                             

   

Please follow Blakehill PTFA on Facebook to view upcoming events and to see how money raised 

is spent. New members welcome. 

PTFA 

Once again, a final thank you to all members of our PTFA, in 

their continued efforts to raise money for school funds. As you 

know, this money goes directly back into school to buy 

resources, fund exciting events and provide opportunities for 

our children that school cannot afford to buy through our 

allocated school budget. 

THANK YOU! 

We would also like to say a very fond farewell to Anny Williams 

who has been a long and valued member of the PTFA for the 

last 10 years. She has always strived to make sure that she gets 

the very best deal for pupils at Blakehill from the money raised. 

Good luck Anny!  


